
Recording Now Available 

ARPA Supplemental Payment to Address Staff Training, Credentialing, 

and Business Associates Programs for Employment 

On April 4, 2022, the Office of Developmental Programs presented a 

question and answer (Q&A) session on the use of ARPA funding in 

helping to increase staff qualifications, pay, and recruiting. 

The recording of the session is available 
at:  https://www.myodp.org/course/view.php?id=1913  

Also available are materials presented during the webinar and a 

transcription of the questions asked and answered. 

Please note: No credit hours or certificates of attendance are being 

offered for viewing the recording. 

Questions may be directed to: ra-pwodp_outreach@pa.gov 
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